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FIELD REPORT 
DATE: April 19, 2012 

 

PROJECT:  Independence Park Main Library 

WEATHER CONDITIONS:  Clear - 77°  

REPORTED BY: Benjamin R. Bradford, The Library Design Collaborative 

 

IN ATTENDANCE: Benjamin R. Bradford, George Griffon, and Mike Thompson 

  

 
OBSERVATIONS: 

1) The construction crane is on site. 

2) The concrete foundation (pile caps, grade beams and pedestals) of structural steel 

sequence No. 2 appears to be 100% complete. 

3) The concrete foundation (pile caps, grade beams and pedestals) of structural steel 

sequence No. 3 appears to be 60% complete. 

4) The subsurface drainage system is complete from the existing 72” pipe to catch 

basin A-15.  

5) Conduits have been installed from Independence Boulevard and the backfilling is 

complete. 

 

 
CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE: 

1) Continue the installation of the concrete work in the structural steel sequence No. 3. 

2) Structural steel sequence No. 1 erection is scheduled to start April 23rd and should 

be complete in approximately 2 weeks. 

 

 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1) Two (2) pages of photographs from the site visit. 






